South Carolina Football Officials Association
Directors Vote on Shrine Bowl and Touchstone Energy Bowl Crews
August 1, 2020

On August 1, 2020 the All-Star Committee unanimously voted to submit the
following proposal to the Board regarding officials for the 2021 Shrine Bowl
of the Carolinas and the Touchstone Energy Bowl (aka: the North/South All-
star game). The proposal was presented due to cancellation of the 2020 Shrine
Bowl of the Carolinas and if the Touchstone Energy Bowl game were to be
canceled for 2020.

The proposal for your consideration is this:

“The Board of SCFOA approves a one-year exception, that the officials
selected to officiate the 2020 Shrine Bowl Game and the 2020 North/South
All-Star Game be retained and approved to officiate the 2021 games
respectively, if those games are not played in 2020. All of these selected
game officials must remain in good standing with SCFOA through 2021.

Upon receiving the proposal from the All-Star Committee Chairman Brian
Shealy, the President submitted the proposal to the members of the Board by
email on August 1, 2020.

The proposal was passed: 16 yea and 0 nay.

Respectfully Submitted:
M’E i i August 10, 2020

Paul R. Pool” Date
SCFOA Secretary




